
Blockage Rotterdam Habourline 22.08.2020 – 24.08.2020

Dear customer,

We regret to inform you that due to construction work in the harbour area Rotterdam the rail track is completely closed 
at the below mentioned time: 

Saturday, 22.08.2020 as from 23:00 hrs. to Monday, 24.08.2020, 7:00 hrs.

Due to that reason we are forced to cancel the following train:

If you have any questions our colleagues will assist in any case.

Thanks for your understanding.

Kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V

Rotterdam, 30.06.2020

Rail Rotterdam-Neuss-Rotterdam

Rotterdam-Neuss Neuss-Rotterdam

Date Date
23.08.2020 24.08.2020


